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EMAIL
NL/AM
16 December 2011 

To
All Parent Council Chairpersons
Dear Sir/Madam

MEETINGS WITH PARENT COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES, FEBRUARY/MARCH 2012
I wish to thank Parent Councils for the strong support for this term’s meetings.
Senior Management Team colleagues and Quality Improvement Officers greatly appreciate the very thoughtful and helpful feedback which we received in the course of what we felt were very positive and productive discussions at each of the meetings held respectively on 25, 26 October and 2 November 2011.
I enclose a summary of the key issues explored at these events.  Please note that this summary will also be posted on the Parent Council Blog.

It is our intention to hold the next round of meetings with Parent Council representatives in late February/early March 2012.  These meetings will follow the same pattern used for the October/November meetings.  That pattern seemed to meet with the general approval of representatives who attended the October/November meetings.  The arrangements for the forthcoming meetings are as follows:

1
Brechin, Forfar, Montrose and Kirriemuir Primary School Parent Councils – Monday 27 February 2012, 7.15 – 9.30pm, Whitehills Primary School, Forfar 
2
Arbroath, Carnoustie and Monifieth Primary School Parent Councils – Tuesday 28 February 2012, 7.15 – 9.30pm, St Thomas Primary School, Arbroath
3
All secondary school Parent Councils – Tuesday 6 March 2012, 7.15 – 9.30pm Arbroath High School
2

16 December 2011 

Parent Council Chairpersons

I will write to you early in the new session to request suggestions for agenda/workshop items. I will also arrange to meet with a focus group with a view to involving parents directly in the planning of the meetings.  In the meantime, I wish to reiterate my gratitude for the enthusiastic and diligent support which Angus Parent Councils give so readily to our schools.  
Yours sincerely
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